
October 1, 2019

TODAY is the LAST DAY to Nominate!

Don't miss your chance to nominate
someone for the Outstanding
Homesteader Award!

The Outstanding Homesteader Award
was created in memory of the Rev.
Robert Giles, a former Stated Clerk of
Homestead Presbytery. This award
honors clergy and laity in the
Presbytery who have made
outstanding contributions to the larger
church and community life.

One person is awarded every year with a certificate, the
awardee's name added to an on-going plaque and $100 donated
in the winner's name to a special Presbyterian mission or ministry
of their choice.

NOMINATIONS DUE TODAY, OCTOBER 1st!!

Application Past Recipients

Presbytery News

https://files.constantcontact.com/ea78c9b3201/254f0a7a-db39-40c2-9717-b1d28806da99.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/ea78c9b3201/7cd7298b-618b-407a-a633-6833d6a47f30.docx
https://www.wjkbooks.com/Products/0664237126/searching-for-happiness.aspx


Miss out on the 2019-2020 Planning Calendar
order?

You're in luck if you missed out
on ordering the 2019-2020
Planning Calendars.The
Presbytery has some extra
calendars available for purchase!

Contact Jes at
hpoffice@homesteadpres.org
to get them before they're gone!!

REGISTER

Missing Mug!

Julie Hopp has been looking for
her favorite mug since the August
Presbytery Meeting at Calvin
Crest Camp where it was lost!
Can you help reunite the two?

The Registraton is now OPEN for
the November 21st Presbytery
Assembly at Laurel United
Presbyterian Church. Click
below to get registered!

**NOTE- The first registration
e-mail says Wayne. That was a
mistake!

mailto:hpoffice@homesteadpres.org
http://events.constantcontact.com/register/event?llr=o6bzz6iab&oeidk=a07egmbmd29309b5683


If you know where it's at please
contact Julie at
juliehopp58@gmail.com

Need a Copy?

Do you need an EXTRA COPY or
two of the PW Horizon's Bible
Study? Love Carved in Stone, by
Eugenia Ann Gamble

I have TWO (2) copies available &
would love to find them a home!
Call Maggie Horak, phone 420-429-
0523 (before 8 pm, please).

Part-time Youth Director
at Hickman 

Hickman Presbyterian Church is
searching for a part-time Youth
Director (@ 10 hours per week,
more in the Summer). We would like
someone who has a passion for
young people, and who would help
us rebuild our youth program. If you
are interested in the job description,
please email Pastor Alan Brehm
at brehm.alan@gmail.com.
​Thank you!

Opportunities to Learn and Grow

Friends learning with friends.
Join us in interfaith dialogue

to foster a better, more
tightly-knit community right

mailto:juliehopp58@gmail.com
mailto:brehm.alan@gmail.com


here in the capital city!

Background for the discussion
will come from Barbara Brown

Taylor's Holy Envy.

Gatherings 7:00pm-8:30pm on
the 4th Monday of the month
(October 2019-April 2020) at

Bryan West
(16th and South St.)

There is no cost and you can
easily register by clicking the

button below!

For more information, contact
Thomas Dummermuth

(tdummermuth@eastridge.org)
or Lew Kaye-Skinner

(lew@kayeskinner.com)

Facebook Page

Register Here

October 13-15, 2019
Platte River State Park

Elders for the Earth is a retreat
dealing with Climate Chnage. It's
a multi-day gathering including
fellowship, lectures, music, the
arts, being in nature and even
some fun in the midst of the

climate crisis.

This event is geared towards
those 50 and over, but all are
welcomed (fatih-based and

secular)

Single day or full regsitration is
available.

E-mail: Elders4theEarth@gmail.com
More Info at Elders4theEarth.com
Phone: 402-431-2338

Racial Ethnic
Preparation

for Leadership
Scholarship Fund

The Student Scholarship is an
educational assistance program
designed to encourage
indigenous and students of color
in their preparation for academic
success in higher education.
Students must have a permanent

Clergy
Clinic in
Family
Emotional
Process

With today’s rising level of anxiety in
society and its resulting impact on
families, there is little doubt that such
anxiety will impact the church with
increasing intensity in the years
ahead. The resulting elevation of
pressures within congregations and
the increasing demands which that
places on clergy make it imperative
that leaders step back occasionally
from the fray to assess their own

https://www.christianbook.com/holy-envy-barbara-taylor/9780062406576/pd/406579?en=google&event=SHOP&kw=preorder-0-20%7C406579&p=1179710&dv=c&gclid=CjwKCAjw2qHsBRAGEiwAMbPoDITyEZLn2b58D1U1QMksWfwDvqhCiH6Nah1xpkuP8-z3OkW-IkxA7xoC0G4QAvD_BwE
mailto:tdummermuth@eastridge.org
mailto:lew@kayeskinner.com
https://www.facebook.com/FaithCoalitionLC/
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/holy-friends-registration-72096208701
mailto:Elders4theEarth@gmail.com
http://elders4theearth.com/


residence within the Synod of
Lakes and Prairies and be active
members in a Presbyterian
Church (U.S.A.) congregation.
 
The synod is committed to
partner with students and
schools for leadership
development and quality
instruction of clergy and lay
persons for lifelong service.
Application awards are based on
personal achievement, financial
need and recommendation from
a teacher and pastor.

Apply by October 7, 2019

Download Application Here

capacity for managing themselves in
a calmer, more differentiated way.

Clergy Clinic in Family Emotional
Process is designed to enhance the
ability of participants to function as
self-differentiated leaders within their
own ministry setting. It will provide a
safe forum for processing challenging
situations in one’s ministry, while also
facilitating reflection on a way of
thinking about the human condition
which has implications for all aspects
of life.

Location: Lombard, IL (Chicago
area)

Group B dates
November 11-13, 2019

March 9-11, 2020
 May 18-20, 2020

The deadline to register with 
a savings of $200 has

been extended to October 14,
2019. 

Register Here

We hope that you will join us for this year's E4 Faith Formation
Conference. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call
Heartland Presbytery at 816.924.1730.

Registration Includes:
2 nights hotel stay at the Embassy Suites
All meals: Sunday dinner through Tuesday breakfast
Happy hour on Sunday and Monday

https://files.constantcontact.com/ea78c9b3201/fbebc433-f369-4b3d-9082-4f9e09b1511c.docx
https://lmpeacecenter.org/events-page/clergy-clinic/


All program fees

REGISTER NOW

Get Lost in a Book

Click Image to Order!

The key to happiness is being rich,

successful, and beautiful...right? Martin

Thielen, best-selling author of What's the
Least I Can Believe and Still Be a Christian?,

insists that this is far from the truth.

Happiness, Thielen argues, does not come

from external factors like getting a job

promotion or finally reaching your goal

weight. Rather, happiness is an inside job.

In brief, easy-to-read chapters, Thielen offers

ten traits of happy and fulfilled people. Using

psychological research, personal anecdotes,

and Scripture, Thielen begins the path to

contentment by showing how life

circumstances—including income, health,

physical appearance, and marital status—

only account for about 10 percent of a

person's overall life satisfaction. From there,

he offers alternatives to the frequent methods

we use to make ourselves happy. Instead of

aiming to make more money, Thielen

contends that expressing gratitude and

cultivating optimism are surer paths to joy.

Rather than focusing on constant

advancement in our careers, let's practice our

ability to forgive, to be generous, and to use

trials as growth opportunities. These lessons,

and much more, help readers who may be

dissatisfied in their lives see that authentic

contentment is closer than they ever

imagined

Weekly Prayer Requests

Clarkson New Zion

Prayers are requested for the well being and prosperity of the Clarkson congregation.
May they continue to grow as a caring and nurturing Christian community, as well as

individuals, focusing on prayer, Bible study and worship. 
  

http://events.r20.constantcontact.com/register/event?llr=7stinjdab&oeidk=a07egi7n34lbd4f02a8


Homestead Presbytery
840 S. 17th Street, Lincoln, NE 68508
Monday-Thursday 9:00am-4:00pm

Friday 9:00am-12:30pm

Office: 402.474.0612
Interim EP: 803.556.3355

Stated Clerk: 402.217.3684

 ​  ​  ​

https://www.facebook.com/groups/128296837189724/?ref=bookmarks
https://twitter.com/homesteadpres
https://www.instagram.com/homesteadpresbytery/

